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Chambers & Partners

EIP has once again been recommended by the Chambers & Partners guide as one of the 

leading intellectual property firms in the UK.

Chambers said: “This firm continues to impress clients and market commentators with 

its sector expertise.”

Partners Jerome Spaargaren and Heather McCann received individual recommendations 

for the second and third year running, respectively. Gary Moss, head of EIP Legal, was 

mentioned as a go-to IP litigator.

EIP recognises that feedback provided by clients is a key aspect in compiling the rankings 

in Chambers & Partners, and the partners would like to thank clients for their continued 

support over the last year.
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